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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 
 
  Happy New Year! We continue to be blessed with more and more inmates expressing interest in growing 
spiritually. Perhaps it is because word-of-mouth endorsement of our courses in the prisons continues to be strong, 
or perhaps the year that was 2020 led many to consider the Lord more than in years prior. Whatever the case, we 
saw an increase from 24,000 to over 27,000 courses sent last year, and we continue to trust that the Lord will 
continue reaching the hearts of those inside prison walls in the months and years ahead!  
  
 
Course Highlight: DOING TIME WITH JESUS 
 
 “Doing Time With Jesus” is sent along with “The Source of Life” as part of the third set of courses that our 

students receive, and is a course that is written by William McDonald, first printed in 1985.  It was written as a 
follow-up course to “Born to Win” with the understanding that even if an inmate has placed their faith in Christ, 
they face real problems as they seek to live the Christian life on the inside. This course is designed help believers 

cope with these problems. It’s 12 chapters touch on subjects like guilt and forgiveness, lust, marriage and divorce, 
and submitting to authority. We are mailing about 125 of these per month, and are thankful to have those costs 
covered by a course sponsor! 

     
“You have heard that it was said ‘Love your neighbor and hate your enemy.’  

But I tell you, love your enemies and pray for those who persecute you.” - Matthew 5:43-44 
 

  
DEAR LIFE’S KEY,  
   

“I want to thank you for this great ministry that has blessed me in my relationship with the Lord, 
increasing my knowledge and my faith, and I pray to the Lord that He blesses all of you and all your family in this 
new year.  May He give you peace, love, and prosperity, and may all your plans be blessed by the Lord Jesus 
Christ, Amen!  PS – Believe me in this, all that you are doing is not in vain.  I’m a testimony of it!” – Raul 
(Florida) 
   

“I want to thank you for the birthday card I received from you. It was beautiful and was full of good news. 
It really lifted my spirits. I am down to 80 days till my release and I want to thank everyone for all they have done 

for me and teaching me about God, my relationship with Him, and my salvation. I have many hurdles to face once 
released, but armed with the knowledge and resources from God, I know I can overcome everything that I and my 
family face. I ask for continued prayers for my marriage, my wife, and my four children. May God bless and guide 

us!” - Teddy (Virginia) 
 

 
 For HIS Glory,          

 
 
 
 

Tim Priano, Director 
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